
PUBLIC TEST COUNTING EQUIPMENT 

TOWN OF EMMET AND TOWN OF SHIELDS 

Public Tests are open to the general public. As per State Statutes, 5.84, notice is hereby given 
that the Public Test of the Voting Equipment to be used at the Special Partisan Primary Election 
on Tuesday, June 15, 2021, will be conducted as follows: 

Emmet Town Hall 
W6777 Second Street Road, Watertown  
9:00 am, Monday, June 7, 2021  
Deb Carlson, Town of Emmet Clerk  
Susan Johnson, Town of Shields Clerk 

 

 


